
Westwood Junior 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Wednesday, October 31st 
 
 
HALLOWEEN WEEK ACTIVITIES​​! 
Pumpkin Decorating Contest (Library) Judging October 29, 30 & 31. 
Wednesday October 31 Costume contest, Library Bake Sale & delivery of 
Halloween-o-grams. Remember to bring a toonie today and buy something from our 
Library bake-sale in the cafeteria at lunch! All money goes to buy new graphic novels 
for the library! 
 
 
 
Grade 7 Hockey 
Next practice Monday, November 5th at 4:30-5:30. 
GAME: Monday, November 19th at 3:30 at the Kahnawake Arena.  
Please see Ms. Price if you cannot attend either. 
 
Curling 
Next practice will be Monday at 3:00 at Whitlock. See Ms. Price if you cannot attend. 
The team roster will be posted tomorrow. Thank you to all those who came to try out. 
 
Midget Boys Hockey 
Game today vs BHS at 3:30. Be ready at the gym doors for 2:20. See Ms. Price this 
afternoon if you have any issues or questions. 
 
Boys soccer 
Gabriel Booth, Elijah Douglas Frédérik Paris, and Morgen Shaw: Bring your clean 
uniforms to Mrs. Price.  
 
Girls Soccer 
Please return your clean jerseys to Ms. Hawker or Ms. James ASAP!!! 
 
 
 



Bantam Girls Basketball 
Heartbreaking loss yesterday with a score of 20-18! The girls had an amazing 
defensive game making St. Georges High School have realized that Westwood Junior 
HS came to play! Next practices are Tuesday and Thursday next week!  
 
 
Boys Flag Football 
Congratulations to the boys for bringing home the silver yesterday. Great season boys! 
 
Girls Volleyball 
Please return your clean jerseys to Mr. Brown and get your deposit back. 
 
Swim Team 
The sign up sheet for the swim team will be up this week by the gym.  Please make 
sure your name is on the sheet if you wish to be part of the swim team.  If you had 
signed up and no longer want to be part of the team, please remove your name from 
the list.  Information regarding practices and swim meets will come up next week.  
 
Intramural Basketball  
The schedule and finalized teams will be up this afternoon by the gym doors. It will also 
be posted on the Athletics website. Games will begin tomorrow and Friday at lunch. Be 
on time! 
 
  


